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October 2016 

Dear Friend: 

The election in two weeks away and it is critical that we elect Hillary Clinton and Tim Kaine our 
next President and Vice President. Hillary Clinton has fought in support of issues such as 
strengthening Social Security and Medicare, improving early childhood education and 
establishing programs to end teenage pregnancy and domestic violence against women for 
over 30 years. She has been unwavering in her support for working families and labor unions 
and she has aggressively stood up for workers' bargaining and organizing rights. Hillary Clinton 
is the only candidate with the experience and determination to tackle these problems and 
move our country forward. It's important that we work together to support Hillary Clinton and 
the Democratic Party in this election to ensure that the economic gains by working class and 
union families in our community continue into the future. 

Early Voting has started at the 9th District, 3120 South Halsted. Voting by mail is also now an 
option for every registered voter, if they choose to vote in the privacy of their homes. Attached 
is a list of Candidates endorsed by the 11th Ward Democratic Party. 

Early Voting begins: 

October 24, 2016 through November 7, 2016 

This is a "permanent early voting site." 

Monday October 24th through Saturday October 29th 9:00am-5:00pm 

Sunday, October 30th -10:00am-4:00pm 

Extended Hours: 

Monday, October 31 st to Friday November 4th 

9:00am to 7:00pm 

Saturday, November 5th - 9:00am to 5:00pm 

Sunday, November 6th - 10:00am to 4:00pm 

Monday, November ih - 9:00am to 7:00pm 

Your vote truly matters. Please exercise your right to vote. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our office at 773-254-6677. 

Best Regards, 

John P. Daley Patrick D. Thompson 

11th Ward Committeeman Alderman, 11th Ward 



